
 
 
You reported on your 2022-2023 Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) that you have dependents (other than your 
children) that live with you and receive more than half of their support from you. Federal regulations state that before awarding 
Federal Student Aid, students may be asked to confirm the information that was reported on their FAFSA. To make sure that no 
mistakes were made, we will compare your FAFSA with the information on this institutional verification document.  If there are 
differences, your FAFSA information may be updated electronically.  You must complete and sign this verification form and 
submit it along with any other requested documents to the Office of Student Financial Aid before your financial aid can be 
processed. 
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